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AND MORE!
Social Studies:  We will be
working on a citizenship

project and learning more
about fairness.

Science: The Science Fair is
Wednesday for the students
during the school day and

parents, guardians,
grandparents, etc. from 5:00-

6:00 in the ACES gym.

Language Arts:  We will be
typing our final narrative
stories to finish up the last

unit of the year. 

NEXT WEEK HAPPENINGS

NEXT WEEK

*May 14: Science Fair Parent Night from 5:00-6:00 p.m. 

*May 15: Field Day-bring sunscreen, tennis shoes, and water!

*May 16: Talent Show at 1:45

We will study:
Reading:  We will begin our last

unit with a story,
Albertosaurus Mystery. We will
use this story to research the
geographical location of where
paleontologists have worked to

discover fossils of these
dinosaurs. 

Math:  We will be doing a STEM
project to create a city using

a budget to purchase
materials, design, and create
using the purchases they have

made.



LAST SPELLING UNIT

*OUR LAST UNIT IS UNIT 30 WHICH IS A REVIEW WEEK OF THE FOLLOWING
PATTERNS:

SYLLABLE PATTERNS
DOUBLE CONSONANTS + Y

DROP THE FINAL E AND ADD ING
CONSONANT DOUBLING

CONTRACTIONS AND ABBREVIATIONS


